Good Morning AP Physics Students & Families,

I hope you had a great weekend and are doing well. This week we are continuing our content review with activities posted on the AP Physics Canvas page. Last week I assigned the Personal Progress Check for Unit 1. Please complete this as soon as possible. If you are having trouble accessing the personal progress check, please email me and I will get you a word document of the PPC. This week we will be working on reviewing Unit 2 in preparation for the AP exam on May 11<sup>th</sup>. I also wanted to alert students and parents of a webinar hosted by the College Board on Thursday, April 16<sup>th</sup> at 6:00 sharing testing preparation information. More information about this in on the student services canvas page. Again, continue to check the Physics Canvas page for more updates (video announcements/instructions are dated to help you keep pace). As always, if you have any questions don't be afraid to email me.

Mr. Robaidek